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                                      PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
                                      We encourage you to participate! 

 
United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine Project (SSD 7142)  
& associated modifications (MOD3 & MOD 16) 

 
New Public Meeting Date: Thursday 7 February 2019 
 

The Independent Planning Commission NSW is meeting in Singleton to listen to the community’s 
views on the United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine Project (SSD 7142) and associated 
modifications (DA 305-7-2003 MOD 16 & DA 177-8-2004 MOD 3).  
 
The Department of Planning & Environment has completed its merit assessment and referred it 
to the Commission for determination. The three Commissioners appointed to consider this case 
are Mr Tony Pearson (Panel Chair), Ms Robyn Kruk AO and Dr Peter Williams.  
 
The public meeting will be held at Singleton Civic Centre, Auditorium, Cnr Queen St & Civic 
Ave, Singleton, NSW 2330 from 10am on Thursday 7 February 2019. This follows the 
postponement of a public meeting originally scheduled for December 2018.  
 
Those who were registered to present to the Panel in December 2018 will be contacted by the 
Commission to confirm that they still wish to speak and are available to do so on the new date.  
 
Anyone else who wishes to apply to speak at the public meeting must complete an expression 
of interest form and return it via email to ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au so that it’s received no later 
than 5pm AEDT on Thursday 31 January 2019.  
 
And if you can’t make it or just don’t like public speaking, that’s not a problem!  
You can provide written comments on the project up to 5pm AEDT on Thursday 14 February 
2019 by: 
 

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au  
 Post: Independent Planning Commission NSW 
  Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 
  SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Written comments are weighed the same as spoken presentations. 
 
This public meeting will be recorded, and a written transcript published on the Commission’s 
website. Speakers should familiarise themselves with the Commission’s ‘Public Meeting 
Guidelines’ prior to presenting to the Panel. 
 
For more information 
The NSW Department of Planning and Environment’s Final Assessment Report is available on 
our website: www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au under D539-18 United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine 
Project and associated modifications. Other relevant documents are available at 
www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au under SSD 7142. 
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